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Maine Township High School District #207 is seeking proposal for companies to provide Emergency Medical Technician Certification to students. Proposals are due by May 30, 2022 at 4:00 pm local time. 
Proposal documents and related information, can be found on our website at, www.maine207.org>About>Business Office>Bids and RFP’s. 
Completed Proposals shall be submitted to:

Maine Township High School District 207-Busines Office
Attn: Mary Kalou, Chief School Business Official
1177 S. Dee Road
Park Ridge, Illinois, 60068


Board of Education
Maine Township High School District 207



